Combined Tournament Committee April 3, 2023 Fargo – Ramada Inn Executive II – 1:00 pm CDT

The NDHSAA Combined Tournament Committee met on April 3, 2023. Members present were Mitch Lunde, Minot; Dave Zittleman, Bismarck; Paul Jundt, Bismarck; Jim Roaldson, Jamestown; Mike Biermaier, Grand Forks; Logan Midthun, West Fargo; Todd Olson, Fargo; Guy Fridley, Dickinson; Patti Aanenson, Larimore.

NDHSAA staff members present were Matt Fetsch, Justin Fletschock, Kevin Morast, Tom Mix, and Nick Walton. Brent Tehven, NDHSAA TPG General Manager, was also in attendance.

Diegel called the meeting to order at 1:11 pm CDT, beginning with a review of the November 30, 2022, notes.

The committee reviewed the state tournament sites.

The committee reviewed the 7-Year Calendar.

The committee reviewed the Tournament Policy Manual regarding hospitality stipends and programs and how TPG will be involved moving forward.

Parade of Champions was reviewed regarding the changes in basketball divisions. The committee recommends moving to a video presentation to be played at tournaments and statewide television.

Lunde mentioned streamlining the tournament radio report to make it easier to bill out to broadcasters.

The committee reviewed the 2023-24 meeting dates and sites. Meetings are scheduled for 11:00 am CST, Wednesday, November 29, 2023, at the NDHSAA Office in Valley City and at 1:00 pm CDT, Monday, April 8, 2024, in Fargo at the Ramada Inn.

The meeting was adjourned at 1:34 pm CDT.